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Dear Madam/Sir,

It is brought to your kind attention that in its endeavor to formulate a simplified yet
effective mechanism for students' grievances Redressal the UGC has brought out the
University Grants Commission (Redressal of Grievances of Students) Regulations,
2023. These regulations are notified in supersession of the University Grants Commission
(Redress of Grievances of Students) Regulations, 2019.

The new Regulations provide for the establishment of Students Grievances
Redressal Committee(s) (SGRC) by all the Higher Education lnstitutions (HEls) and for the
appointment of Ombudsperson (s) at the University level.

The detailed mechanism for the constitution of SGRCs, its composition, the
appointment of Ombudsperson, and other related details and the mechanism for the
redressal of students' grievances have been provided in the Regulations. A copy of the
same is attached herewith for kind reference.

Higher Education lnstitutions are requested to comply with the provisions of the
Regulations and constitute the SGRC, preferably within 30 days of the notification of the
Regulations.

The Vice-Chancellors/Principals are requested to take necessary measures to give
wide publicity to the Regulations amongst the stakeholders and in particular the students'
community.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Manish Joshi)

1. The Vice-Chancellors of Universities
2. The Principals ofColleges
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The Universities are requested to appoint the Ombudsperson(s), as provided in the
Regulations, at the earliest, preferably within 30 days of the notification of the Regulations.

Looking forward to receiving your kind cooperation, in this regard.
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